
Read Write Inc. 

This week, the children have been split 

into two phonics groups. 

Miss Smith’s phonics group learned- m, a, 

s, d, t 

Miss Hazelton’s phonics group learned- c, 

k, u, b 

Below is a link to an RWI sound 

pronunciation guide. This will offer 

support on how to correctly pronounce 

the sounds. Pronouncing sounds correctly 

will make it easier for children to hear 

words. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXc

abDUg7Q  

After half term, links to sound lessons 

will be sent home to support your 

children’s phonics learning. More 

information to follow. 

Week 7 

Well done Reception on completing your first half term! 

You’ve already learned so much and everyone has settled in 

really well. I’m very proud of all of you.  

Lots of super learning has taken place this week, including 

making our own pumpkin potions and making mud potions 

independently whilst outside! 

 

 

 

  

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

22nd October 2021 

Don’t forget, the more you read at home and sign your child’s reading diaries, the more your child is in 

with a chance of winning a new book! 

Have a restful half term! 

 

After half term 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
Miss Hazelton’s group- f, e, l, h 

Miss Smith’s group- s, d, t, i, n 

 

We will also be learning how to write 

these using our handwriting phrases! 

We will continue learning all about 

the numbers to 10.  

Next term, our topic is ‘Let’s 

Celebrate!’ so we will be starting the 

term by learning about Diwali and 

Bonfire Night. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q

